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John Marshall Law School Associate Dean Ralph Ruebner (third from left), hosted a fall semester welcome-back reception
for faculty last month. He was joined by (from left) adjunct professor Debra Weinfield Horberg, professor Mark E. Wojcik and
adjunct professor Anastasia Svigos. Professors also were given recogniton for their many publications during the 2012-2013
academic year.


